
SSCA Submission Deadline Extension: October 30 
  
Dear SSCA member, 
  
We know that you have been hard at work polishing up your paper submissions and panel 
proposals for Southern and we are happy to see that work coming in.  Based on suggestions from 
the hotel property (given their understanding of restrictions on gatherings in the state of 
Virginia), as well as the reality of many of our members’ restrictions on/uncertainty about spring 
travel, SSCA is now exploring options for a hybrid conference.  Given this change, we will 
extend the submission deadline to 11:59 pm Eastern, Friday, October 30th. 
  
You can find division and interest group calls for papers/panels 
here:  https://www.ssca.net/divisions and here https://www.ssca.net/interest-groups 
  
You can continue to submit your work 
here:  https://www.xcdsystem.com/ssca/abstract/index.cfm?ID=7Zb2tA0 
  
  
Thanks for your patience and we navigate our way through the changing conference landscape. 
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